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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

I am wishing you all a happy Easter holiday. I’m sure the children (and 

adults) are all ready for a rest in preparation for the summer term. We 

have been working hard to complete our final outcome and the children 

have been adding to our website to show you some of the things we 

have been learning. We will also have other photos and files added next 

term as well but we will keep you posted of updates. The children have 

worked incredibly hard on their research/projects – I hope you enjoy 

them.  

This Week: 

This week we have marching on with our time learning. I am so proud of how 

quickly the children are beginning to learn how to tell the time with an analogue 

clock. Please please please could you continue to practise this with them over the 

Easter so we do not lose what we have learnt so far. This will continue after the 

Easter holiday. 

We have completed our projects and we have also been typing up our Stone Age 

Boy stories so we can share them on our webpage. We have started to write our 

Newspaper reports, and we will complete these after the holidays.  

 

Next Term: 

On the Tuesday when we return (Tuesday 10th April 2018) we would appreciate if 

the children could come dressed as farmers or animals they would find on a farm. It 

is part of our Wow Day for our Project launch. 


